" 24 UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C 20858

June 30, 1989

MEMORANDUM FOR: Frank J, Miraglie, Assocfate Director
‘or Inspection and Enforcement

FROM: Robert B, A, Licciardo, Reactor Engineer
Plant Systems Branch
Division of Engineering and Systems Technology

SUBJECT: DIFFERING PROFESSIONAL VIEW (DPV) CONCERNING CONTAINMENT
ISOLATION VALVLS AT ZION

On June 16, 1989, the writer did elaborate for the Standing Review Panel upon
the principal regulatory positions summarily presented in his DPV of May 11
1989. He shall be please to clarify further on the specific issues identified
in your memo to him of June 23, 1989, and will do so by July 17, 1988,

K e ol

Robert B. A, Licciardo

Registered Professionai Engineer California
Nuclear Engineering License No. NU' 001056
Mechanical Engineering License No. M 015380

¢c: J. Sniezek
C. Rossi
F. Congel
H., Smith

- 5909 1401 ST A 4»



